National Cyber and Information Security Agency





Mgr. Pavel Štěpáník, LL.M. deputy director

Brno, 21.09.2023

Ref. No.: 7633/2023-NÚKIB-E/660

Dear Mr. Gonzalez Sancho,

I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to inform you that as of 1 October 2023, there will be a change in the representation of the Czech Republic in the ECCC Governing Board. Nikola Chvátalová will replace Jan Bečka as the alternate member of the board. Luboš Fendrych remains the member of the board for the Czech Republic.

Yours sincerely,



Miguel Gonzalez Sancho
Interim Executive Director
European Cybersecurity Competence Centre